
 

  

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

New Baltimore Board of Fire Commissioners will hold a special meeting on February 24, 2023 at 

7:00 pm at the New Baltimore Fire House located on Gill Road in New Baltimore for Proposed Local 

Law Providing Real Property Tax Exemptions For Volunteer Firefighters  And Ambulance Workers 

Pursuant To Section 466-A Of The Real Property Tax Law. 

 

Lisa Johnston 

Secretary of Board of Commissioners 


